

## VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

---

**From:** Mandadi, Asvin (Consultant)  
**Sent:** Tuesday, January 27, 2009 6:55 AM  
**To:** Amiri, Ali; Robison, Jim (Consultant)  
**Cc:** Williamson, Alec; Beadle, Steve; Anderson, Mark - UCO  
**Subject:** RE: List of Decisions needed to support Holgate to King Contract 2  
**Importance:** High  
**Follow Up Flag:** Follow up  
**Flag Status:** Red

Ali:

The team will progress structural design for East Ped Bridge and the U-Tube unchanged until we hear from you on 1/29/09. We are currently excluding only the Civil and Urban Design footprint for the East Ped path in the 90% plan set. In order to have a coordinated plan set for the 90% PS&E submittal the team would like to know today if the footprint of the East Pedestrian Path will remain unchanged. Our recommendation is to remove it from the set and discuss the City side vision for Urban Design as part of the Bored Tunnel workshops.

Asvin

---

**From:** Amiri, Ali  
**Sent:** Mon 1/26/2009 6:21 PM  
**To:** Robison, Jim (Consultant)  
**Cc:** Williamson, Alec; Mandadi, Asvin (Consultant); Beadle, Steve; Anderson, Mark - UCO  
**Subject:** RE: List of Decisions needed to support Holgate to King Contract 2

I sent Matt/Theresa a heads up on the "decision list" and told them that we can sit down and go over the list on Thursday since it's important we get direction on how to reconfigure ELRP and contracts 1 and 2. In short we have the next two days to coordinate tunnel and south end issues.

Jim - You should take the lead on getting these issues out in open and finalized with both CWF and H2K key team members.

Thanks  
Ali

---

**From:** Robison, Jim (Consultant)  
**Sent:** Monday, January 26, 2009 5:35 PM  
**To:** Amiri, Ali; Williamson, Alec; Beadle, Steve; Mandadi, Asvin (Consultant)  
**Subject:** List of Decisions needed to support Holgate to King Contract 2

Ali,

Here is a summary of the recommendations and decision points (requiring management confirmation) discussed today.

I suggest that there be one joint meeting between South and Central Planning teams early this week (Tuesday or Wednesday) so that this can be presented to management for a decision by this Friday.

All,

6/24/2009

Any comments on list?

Thanks,

Jim